
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14 February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well done to all the students who achieved subject recognition awards this week… 

Subject Awards go to… 

English Lewis C (Y9) Emma C (Y11) 

Mathematics Harvey D (Y7) Holly B (Y11) 

Science Erin G (Y8) Ava D (Y11) 

RE Jackson C (Y8) Lena C (Y8) 

PE Eden S (Y9) Breffni S (Y11) 

Computing Abdullah I (Y11) Tyler W (Y8) 

Food Technology Eden S (Y9) Harrison F (Y11) 

French Eva S (Y7) Eleanor Q (Y11) 

 History Eva S (Y7) Lilly-Jo R (Y11) 

Geography Lola H (Y8) Holly B (Y11) 

Music George W (Y7) Eleanor Q (Y11) 

 

Y11 Revision Workshops 

Our revision workshops for parents of Year 11 students were well received and we thank 

you for your continued support as they (and you!) prepare for their GCSEs. 

 

Farewells 

Today we said our farewells to students starting their new schools after half term. We wish 

them all the very best and our love and prayers go with them. 

We also said our goodbyes to Ms Jackson today who has supported in a number of roles 

to help us out this year. Her kindness and support has been appreciated by all our staff 

and students. Our farewell prayer today… 

‘As you go our friends, you walk upon a bed of love, 

on which our prayers are falling softly everyday. 

As you go, remember that our hearts will hold you close. 

You are treasured and we will cheer you on your way. 

As you go our friends you travel with Christ at your side. 

His light will show a path and be your guide. 

As you go, be hopeful that you are following your dreams. 

Together we celebrate this new season of your life. Amen’ 

 

Next Page… 

 

 

 



 

 

After Half Term 

 

Additional Training Day – Monday 24th February (school is closed to students) 

As I said in my group call message earlier this week, this additional training day is for staff 

to plan together for the tweaks we have made to timetables and curriculum. It also allows 

us to organise additional interventions and support. Thank you for your understanding. 

School starts back on Tuesday 25th February 

This is a normal uniform day for all students. We will have an extended registration to issue 

revised timetables and talk to students about any changes. The new timetables should go 

live on Edulink when we return. 

Thursday 28th February – Year 8 Parent’s Evening 

Parents evening invitations have already been sent to the parents of Year 8 who remain in 

school. It will be great to catch up with you all in person and keep you updated on their 

progress and achievements. 

  

Finally this week… 

 

This week, in our assembly and collective 

worship, we have considered ‘Valentine’s 

Day’ and the history of Saint Valentine. 

Around school our students have presented 

art work and messages of love and support. We are truly 

blessed to come from such a loving community. 

 

Corinthians 16:14: ‘Let all that you do be done in love’ 

 

Take care everyone and know that in this community you are all ‘loved beyond 

measure’. 

Have a relaxing half term break and we will see you at the other side! 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 


